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We appreciate that the approach to penalising under-delivery is currently linked to the penalty regime 
for the Reserve Capacity Market (RCM). Therefore we suggest either developing a separate regime for 
SRC or, preferably, reviewing the penalty regime as part of the RCM review.  

We look forward to continuing to work with Energy Policy WA on these issues, including the review of 
the SRC contract structure to ensure that it is fit for purpose. If you have any questions or would like to 
discuss this submission further, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Regards 

Scott Cornish 
Wholesale Market Lead 
scott.cornish@enel.com  
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